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Dear Valued Community Supporters,

The Christmas Tea sells out 500 seats every year. It has become an annual tradition in Langley, a
time for our community to come together, kick off the Christmas season, and support less fortunate
families.

2020 presented the Thank You for Caring Society and Langley’s families with a new challenge, but a
successful virtual event allowed us to donate $30,000 to the Langley Christmas Bureau, $13,000 to
the Rotary Starfish Backpack Program and $2,000 to the Langley Youth Hub.

Our 2021 Christmas Tea will see a hybrid event with limited in-person tickets while continuing our
successful High Tea at Home. Our silent auction will once again be a highlight of the event.

This event is organized by the Thank You for Caring Society a local non-profit volunteer
organization. B.C. Society Number S007152. Every year our volunteers reach out to the business
community and ask for help supporting the silent auction. If you can help us it would be very much
appreciated.

Please reach out to Thank You for Caring Society at thankyouforcaringsociety @ gmail.com

Please see our sponsorship/donation package at thankyouforcaringsociety.com
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